To whom it may concern:

My name is Melaney Ballengee and I am a Physical Therapist Assistant. The reason I support House Bill 248 is because I believe in life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness. I want to remain able to make my own decisions upon vaccines for myself and my family. For I don't know if vaccines caused my son's severe anaphylactic nut allergies, but if I knew then what I know now I would not have proceeded with the recommended guidelines for vaccines at their recommended scheduling timeline.

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House Bill 248.

Sincerely, Melaney Ballengee